
Heatherside Infant School 

Reading Road South, Fleet, Hants GU52 7TH  

Telephone: 01252 617101 

Website: heathersideinfantschool.co.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs Christine Lynch MA in Ed 

 

 

 
 

 
             21st April 2020  

 

Dear Parents and Carers.                                                                                

We hope you all had a happy Easter and are keeping safe and well!  As school continues to remain closed, 

we would like to give you some more information about Education City and how it can help with your 

child’s learning. 

Education City involves teaching, learning and assessment activities and is unique at this time in that work 

can be specifically targeted towards your child. Teachers are able to use the information they already have 

about your child’s learning and tailor activities accordingly. They will include sequences of activities, some 

of which include printable worksheets, which match areas of the curriculum that were planned to be 

covered this term and these will enhance the Home Learning activities published on our school website. 

Teachers are monitoring the progress of the children in their classes regularly during this time. They can 

review the responses your child gives to these activities, including both correct responses and errors made. 

They can then provide supporting or extension tasks as necessary. For this reason it is important that 

children complete the activities set in the ‘Homework’ section as these are the ones that have been 

specifically set by their class teacher. Children are more than welcome to use any of the other activities of 

course, but it is the ‘Homework’ that will be reviewed and targeted. 

Please support your child, while allowing them to complete these tasks as independently as possible, so 

that follow up activities are at an appropriate level for them. 

On occasion a ‘quiz’ may be set. If your child makes any errors on a quiz, a ‘Revision Journal’ is generated, 

which can be found in the ‘Revision’ section on the Education City home page. Completing the Revision 

Journal will help them to fill any gaps in their understanding. 

It has been wonderful to see so many children already completing their ‘Homework’ and all the staff are so 

proud of them! We would like to thank you for your continued support with your child's learning journey. 

Kindest regards on behalf of the KS1 Teaching Staff 

Mrs Hogan, Tiger Class Teacher 

 


